McDill Inland Lake Protection and Rehabilitation District 

Harvesting Committee
Thursday March 5 2014
McDill Members Present: Joe Blonigan, Krista Olson, David Enerson  DNR Representative:  Scott Provost  
The meeting started shortly after 6 pm, this is a non board/lake district meeting.  
Review of Harvesting Permit:    Scott Provost stated that the current permit expires and must be renewed, and must follow the new updated guidelines.  Broad cutting of areas will no longer be allowed under new state requirements, and instead harvesting using channels and navigation lanes must be done.  Harvesting must occur only in the areas identified on the map, and can not be done in areas containing EWM.  The updated map should also be loaded onto GPS units and placed on the harvesters for providing a guide to the harvester operators.  It was also recommended that the Lake District look into outfitting the harvesters with sprayers such as Roche a Cri has done to pick up floating plant material.  
Proposed Map Review:   Krista Olson has updated the old harvester map, and placed it on the McDill website in January for all residents to review.  The new map followed the guidelines from Scott of 30’ navigation lanes to docks, and 150’ main navigation channels down the body of McDill.  An e-mail was sent out to residents to have them review the harvesting map, and only one homeowner comment came back and the map was adjusted from the comment.  The committee reviewed the map, and went over the driving patterns and depths.  Due to the need to format the map into a digital map that would work on the GPS units, Scott asked to take the map with him to have the DNR work on.  
Equipment Status:  Last summer the harvesters had several breakdowns that took them out of operation over the summer.  The demo of the proposed unit to purchase didn’t turn out as hoped for last summer either.  David had called the city and Tony to find out the status of the harvesters, and the city said they had gone over the harvesters and everything is in working shape except the canopies that need repair.  It was agreed to repair the canopies and Joe will contact Roche a Cri to find out more about their harvester sprayers.  
Next Meeting:    A meeting will be called if needed.    
Meeting Adjourned 7:15 pm.  Minutes respectfully submitted by Krista Olson, Secretary.  
